TPARC Meeting

26 April 2007
EOL Staff Present:
W.C Lee, S. Williams, S. Zucker, M. Daniels, J. Jensen, M. Bell, T. Hock,  B. Baeuerle, M. Hanson, K. Sharpe, J. Moore
The EOL T-PARC group met to begin preparations for the project support.  It has already begun with driftsonde development underway in ISF.  There are currently plans for a dry-run in late summer/fall 2007.   There is some immediate attention required to plan and support this effort.  The following list summarizes the results of discussions in the meeting.  Provide updates, corrections and additions to J. Moore as soon as possible.
Some Action Items and Next Steps

· Establish EOL T-PARC Team members.  Those present at the 26 April meeting are asked to confirm their participation and/or others from their respective facilities to serve on this team.  We will also add members from other agencies/groups as required.
· Consider dedicated T-PARC administrative support.  We will talk with the TORPEX Project office and try to work out a combined effort to support these requirements.  J Moore will follow-up with Dave Parsons on this opportunity.
· Establish monthly meeting schedules for project planning meetings.  The next meeting of the EOL TPARC Team is planned for May 23.  We expect to expand this meeting to include NRL, NPS, THORPEX Project Office staff, NSF and other participants as necessary.
· Determine role of D. Parsons and THORPEX project office in T-PARC preparations.  These discussions will continue with Dave to see what is possible.
· Follow-up with NRL on major support issues including aircraft placement, clearances, installation of new instruments, installation of supplemental instrumentation, etc.  Jose Meitin will be the FPS coordinator for NRL aircraft operations support requirements.  This effort will involve RSF (W.C. Lee) and RAF (J. Jensen) as required.
· Clarify EOL position on aircraft data system support for NRL.  Jose Meitin will follow-up with RAF and prepare a EOL response to the request from NRL.
· Develop a schedule for planning and supporting proposed T-PARC Dry Run for 2-3 weeks in Sept-Oct 2007 time frame.  The major impact on EOL for this support will be in CDS.  M. Daniels will coordinate that support that will include a special funds request to NSF.  J Moore will work with the PIs to better define the objects and timing of the dry run.
· Understand driftsonde development schedule and how EOL will support this process.  T. Hock is managing this development within EOL.  J. Hock and J. Moore will make sure the T-PARC group is informed about this work.  We hope to conduct driftsonde test during the fall 2007 dry-run period.
· Consider timing of initial site survey.  Once the facility support decisions are made at the NSF,  EOL will need to plan a site trip to NPS in Monterey as well as potential sites in Asia for ELORA operations.
